
 

HELP US SAVE PALOMAR MOUNTAIN’S 
BEAUTY AND ENVIRONMENT 

 

Did you know a proposed 500,000 Volt transmission line threatens to scar the 
majesty of Palomar Mountain? This massive project could cut a destructive 
path from Lake Henshaw, following East Grade Road and State Park 
Road, potentially destroying scenic views and disrupting the tranquility of the 
State Park. 

 

The proposed route would require clear-
cutting of old-growth forests, endanger 
sensitive species habitats, and potentially 
disturb culturally significant areas. 
 

Additionally, the high winds prevalent on 
Palomar Mountain raise concerns about 
potential damage to the lines and increased 
fire risk, similar to what caused the 
devastation of Paradise, California. 
 

 

Let's work together to protect Palomar Mountain for future generations. Get 
involved and raise your voice against this unnecessary environmental impact. 

How can YOU help? 
Take a minute, use the QR code below, or visit SavePalomarMountain.org Please tell 

why you love Palomar just the way it is and ask the route to be kept off this mountain.  

 

SHARE THIS WITH 
YOUR NETWORK! 

http://savepalomarmountain.org/

